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OSMB funding is derived from the boaters who pay the fees.  All monies provided to counties 

must be matched at 

produces direct benefits to boaters, ensuring safe, enjoyable boating facilities in our local 

communities.  Counties, particularly those in distressed areas, rely heavily on the partnership 

with OSMB to provide safe waters and facilities.  Without this partnership, local marine law 

enforcement and facility maintenance will undoubtedly decline.   

 

Please contact Mary Stern or Patrick Sieng for more information about AOC. 


